
Wingham Primary School  

w/b 21st October 2024  

Dogs  - Important notice  

From next week, Monday 21st October, there will be no dogs allowed on school site, from the top school electric 

gate. We have made this decision due to our school dog Floss working and doing an important role on the school 

gate and other dogs are a distraction for him, possibly causing an accident. We recognise that dogs are an      

important part of family life for many in the school community, and as such are often included in day to day      

activities such as walking children to and from school. However, even well behaved dogs can behave              

unpredictably when placed in a busy, noisy and crowded environment.  

Therefore school policy is that no dogs are allowed on school premises (either on a lead or carried).  We would 

appreciate your co-operation by not bringing your pet to school.   

Parent consultations: Booking sheets will kept in the library 

from Monday 21st October. Please make sure you write your 

appointment down so you know when your allocated time is. 

Fizz Pop Science (new content): If you would like your child 

to take part in Fizz Pop science after the holidays, please 

sign up following the information in the email that was sent to 

you.  

Disco Next Week: Children will arrive to the disco though the 

playground so there isn't a CASH clash when they are      

dismissing. After the disco you will collect your children via 

the front  entrance and leave though the playground.  

Spare Clothes: If you are having a sort out and have any 

outgrown school trousers, skirts, underwear or tracksuit bot-

toms aged 7+ we would very much appreciate them.  

Thank you. 

Ms Douglas  

 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Key Dates  

Wednesday 23rd – Y5 visit to Royal Observatory London 

Wednesday 23rd – 2025 Reception show around – 9.30 – book a space with the office 

Thursday 24th – PTFA Halloween event – EYFS and KS1 within school hours – Cost of £3.00 via  Parentpay 

KS2 disco 5.30 to 7pm – cost of £3.50 via parentpay  

Friday 25th – Last Day of term – normal pick up time. 

November 

Monday 4th – Start of Term 2 

Monday 4th – Cultural diversity week 

Tuesday 12th – Parent Consultations 14.00 – 19.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done 

to Leo Y4 for 

coming second in 

the Home Pride 

drawing        

competition. You 

are a very      

talented  artist!  

 


